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OUR SERVICE 
Assisting December 19 

 

Greeters    Marcelle Farrow 
   Keith Coffman 
 

Liturgist     Bruce Hughes   
 

Scripture   Earline Gabriel 
 

Children’s Time   Renee Little  
 

 Lock-up    Jimmie Bedwell

OUR PRAYERS 
Baptist Mem’l. Greenville SC 
Hugh Rhodes  2935 George Gildersleeve 
 

At Home  HealthSouth North 
Marie Hughes  Jerry Ridings   110A 
Mary Williams 
Tom Bauer 

OUR PRESENCE 
December 12 
 Church School 59   
 Worship    84 

OUR GIFTS 
December 12 
      Tithes & Plate Offering $     2396        
      Church School  $         30 
      Total Rec’d  $     2426 
 

       MTD   $    9209 
 

      YTD apportionments $  22946 
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December Scripture Readers 
 26  Renee Little   

Martha Ruth Allen 
The Bazaar Committee 
Jimmie & Diana Bedwell, Matthew & Rebecca 
Cathy Boice & Daniel 
Peggy & Jeff Brightwell 
June Burton 
Kathryn Clark 
Nell Clarke 
Keith & Frances Coffman 
Lynn Coffman 
Neil & Jean DeLong 
Tom & Kathy Earl 
Rick & Rebeca  Ernst 
Ray & Carolyn Escue 
Marcelle Farrow 
Norris & Earline Gabriel 
Duncan & Elizabeth Godbold 
Charles & Evelyn Goddard 
Richard & Karen Hall 
Shirley Hancock 
Jimmy & Jane Hight 
Bruce & Lisa Hughes, Karl & Konrad 
Aleda & Mike Kelly 
Joyce Kernodle 
Jeanette Leslie 
Mark & Marsha Lewis & Dixie 
Margaret Ann Ligon 
Glenn & Renee Little, Christopher, Alyssa & Jackson 
Tom & Sharon Lockhart 
Barry & Perri Mathis, Courtney & Alan 

Lisa Matlock 
Kevin Matthews 
Jean McCarty 
Carolyn McDougal 
Richard & Frances Morris 
Lou Pennington 
Warren & Tyson Petty 
Tyler Pilkinton 
Shannon Pitner 
Joyce Price 
Wayne & Elizabeth Quarles 
Betty Ray 
Mary Robbins 
Brother Paul & Barbara Scheirer 
Betty Smithmier 
Lana Solomon 
Don & Tillie Speraw 
Ed & Judy Stanley 
Sue Swett 
Pat Tully 
Wanda Tabor 
Dean & Aleita Tutor 
Roger Umnuss 
Martha Wallace 
Phil & Audrey Weaver 
Bill Whitaker 
Rebecca Williamson 
Terry & Margie Williamson 
Perry Wilson 
Tilford & Lorelle Woodard 
 



HONORING OUR LOVED ONES 

Doris Babb  
1535 Appling Care Ln 
Room 110 
Cordova, TN 38018 
 

Joan Clark   
1418 Yorkshire Cove 
Memphis, TN 38119-6022 
901-683-8895 
 

Jimmy Craft  
1645 West Massey  Apt. 333 
Memphis, TN 38120-4219 
901- 302-0522  cell  
 

Lois Fagan  
141 N McLean Blvd 
 Rm. 210B 
Memphis, TN 38104 
901-725-1459 
 

Mava Dell Fry  
4094 Philsdale Ave 
Memphis, TN 38111-7232 
901-744-2945 
 

Juanita Galloway  
3159 Lygon Cove 
Memphis, TN 38119 
737-0155 
 

Tina Gift   
15 Shilling Bend Commons 
Collierville, TN 38017 
850-2272  ofc. 
 

Helen Griffin  
1637 Hopewell 
Memphis, TN 38117-6721 
901-683-0902 
 

Charles Goddard            
6015 Primacy Pkwy,  
Rm. 217 
Memphis, TN 38119 
 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK 
In the symphony of life,  

be a note of joy. 

                  THE UPPER ROOM 
...for January/February is now available on 
the tables outside the Sanctuary.  Pick up a 
copy now.  They are a perfect way to start 
each day. 

UMW NEWS 
The United Methodist Women wish all our 

church family a blessed season. 
 

As we reflect on 2010, we feel we have had 
a meaningful year with much sacrificial giv-
ing to help women both here and around the 
world.  
We have only a few Yearbooks left in the 
library so please help us distribute those; 
and read our 2010 history that recaps all we 
did this year.   
With our 2011-12 officers installed in a 
meaningful service this past Sunday, we 
look forward to another good year, headed 
by president, Rebeca Ernst.  Remember to 
thank Frances Morris for her leadership the 
past two years.   
Ladies, if you are not a member of United 
Methodist Women, please consider joining a 
group whose purpose is to help our sisters in 
all parts of the world to grow spiritually and 
to become a truly supportive community. 

THE WEEK AHEAD 
Sun., Dec. 19 -  Sat., Dec. 25 

 

Sun. 12/19   9:45a  Church School 
  10:55a  Worship 
 Scripture:  Psalm 80:1-7; 17-19 
        Isaiah 7:10-16 
 Sermon:  “An Unexpected Sign” 
  12:15p  Fellowship Class Pty. 
    6:00p  Cantata 
  “Sing We Now of Christmas” 
     

Mon. 12/20 Noon   News Deadline 
 

Tue. 12/21   No Activities     
   

Wed. 12/22   No Activities 
 

Thu. 12/23 10:00a  Bible Study 
 

Fri. 12/24 Offices Closed  
  6:30p  Communion Service  
  

Sat. 12/25 Our Savior is Born!   
  Christmas Blessings to All 

NEED A RIDE? 
         Please let the office know (683-8861).   

CHRISTMAS EVE COMMUNION 
There’s no time better than Christ-
mas Eve to celebrate communion, 

with the Sanctuary beautifully decorated 
and hushed, the lights low and the sound of 
hymns being sung.  Join us on Dec. 24th at 
6:30 p.m.  

THE JANUARY CALENDAR 
...will go out with the Dec. 22nd newsletter.  
Please have all meetings, activities and 
events scheduled on the office calendar by 
Dec. 20.  Thanks! 

“SING WE NOW OF CHRISTMAS” 
A service for the Advent Season 

Come enjoy our Choir’s cantata presenta-
tion on Sunday, Dec. 19, at 6 p.m.,  and 
invite your family, friends and neighbors.  
This blend of new music with timeless, tra-
ditional scripture and carols will be a joyful 
way to celebrate the coming of Christ.  A 
nursery will be available. 

A gift has been given to 
Memorial Fund 

In memory of Roy B. Moseley, Jr. 
 By Dr. & Mrs. Herbert Butts 

BE A GREETER IN 2011 
Help everyone feel right at home 
when they join us for worship.  A 
sign-up sheet is on the office win-
dow for next year.  Sign up now for the 
month you choose. 

THANK YOU 
THANK YOU to all who baked goodies for 
the Dec. 11th Book & Bake Sale.  YUMMY!  
Thanks, too, to all who purchased items.  
The funds raised will go to the United Meth-
odist Neighborhood Centers.  We cannot 
thank everyone enough.  Merry Christmas! 
    The Current Events Class 

 FELLOWSHIP TIME 
Join us in the New Year for our next Fellow-
ship time on January 9, 2011, hosted by the 
Fellowship Class. 

ANGELFOOD DISTRIBUTION 
...is Sat., Dec. 18, from 10:00 - 11:00 a.m.  
Volunteers are needed to assist.  Call Re-
beca Ernst, 484-7385, for more information 
and to volunteer.  

REMEMBERING OUR HOMEBOUND 
Bring a smile to the faces of our friends this 
Christmas season.  Remember them with a 
card or a call.   

Bea Harris  
3535 Kirby Rd. #P-125 
Memphis, TN 38115-3792 
901-794-3648 
 

Gene & Martha Meyer          
6539 Knight Arnold Rd. Ext. 
Apt. 119 
Memphis, TN 38115 
901- 795-5060 
 

Lorene Nance  
2351 Raleigh 
Weston, FL 33326-2326 
954-888-6430 
 

Jane Pifer   
274 S. Highland  St.  #311 
Memphis, TN 38111 
323-4414 
 

Bernice Shelby  
1772 Danville Rd 
Memphis, TN 38117-6930 
901-682-5712 
 

Mavis Shettles  
6551 Knight Arnold Rd. Ext. #10 
Memphis, TN 38115-0601 
901-370-5718 
 

Emmett Smith  
3970 Geraldus Ave. 
Memphis, TN 38111-7114 
901-743-7726 
 

Harold & Joye Smith                
4824 Stone Park Blvd. 
Olive Branch, MS 38654-6980 
662-890-3860  
 

Robert Wilson  
1646 Cherry Rd 
Memphis, TN 38117 
901-251-7333 
 


